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Comments: 

The school has employed an ELTA to share the NET’s workload. A summative 

assessment workshop was arranged at the start of the year to support teachers with 

the writing of their test and exam papers.  

 

AT has maintained regular contact with the NET and EPC, providing support and 

advice as and when it is needed. School is kept informed about the new Literacy 

initiatives i.e. Space Town. P1 and P2 Space Town units have been given to the school 

for trial. These were well received.  

 

With rising no of classes in the 2018/19 school year and school’s timetable changing 

to 6-day cycle, NET deployment for next year has been discussed in detail. School has 

been hiring an ELTA to support the school English programme and will continue to do 

so in the next year.  

   

 


